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Iron Dawn
Anakin Skywalker and Obi-Wan Kenobi find themselves caught on a
hostile planet and facing their most ruthless enemy yet, a master of
disguise and a student of Sith lore, named Granta Omega.
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The Mandalorian Armor
Lost at the Con tells the tale of a drunken political journalist and
his dangerous assignment to a science fiction and fantasy convention.
Though he'd rather be at home drinking his liver to death, his
spiteful editor delivers an ultimatum: take the assignment or lose the
steady paycheck. Since Cobb can't afford to turn down the job, he
heads to Atlanta and dives head first into the realm of Griffin*Con,
renowned the world over as the Mardis Gras of geek conventions. There,
he finds all of the science fiction, fantasy, and cosplay he would
expect, but he also finds something more sinister: a seedy underbelly
of geeky debauchery, slash fiction, booze, sex, and drugs. Can he make
it through this assignment without snapping and winding up on the
front page himself? Or will the entire experience change him in ways
he never imagined possible? It's been called "A masterful blend of
fictional Gonzo journalism and geek culture that is sure to please
audiences inside and outside the geek community."

Vector Prime: Star Wars Legends (The New Jedi Order)
Obi-Wan Kenobi and Qui-Gon Jinn are hijacked to the planet Phindar,
Page 2/29

Access PDF Shatterpoint Star Wars Clone Wars
where the rulers control the citizens by erasing their memories.

Blade of Tyshalle
Sent to aid a local dictator facing a revolution, Hallena Devis finds
herself in danger as she is surrounded by belligerant freedom fighters
at the same time Captain Gilad Pellaeon is facing a decision whether
to rescue Hallena or stay true to the Republi

Star Wars: Jedi Quest: The Trail of the Jedi
“Within twenty-four standard hours we will sit firmly astride the
communications link that connects the worlds of the Republic. . . .
Our control will be a dagger thrust directly at Coruscant. This is the
move that will win the war for us.” With these ominous words, Pors
Tonith, ruthless minion of Count Dooku, declares the fate of the
Republic sealed. Commanding a Separatist invasion force more than one
million strong, the cunning financier-turned-warrior lays siege to the
planet Praesitlyn, home of the strategic intergalactic communications
center that is key to the Republic’ s survival in the Clone Wars. Left
unchallenged, this decisive strike could indeed pave the way for the
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toppling of more Republic worlds . . . and ultimate victory for the
Separatists. Retaliation must be swift and certain. But engaging the
enemy throughout the galaxy has already stretched Supreme Chancellor
Palpatine’s armies to the limit. There is no choice but to move
against the surging waves of invading battle-droids on Praesitlyn with
only a small contingent of clone soldiers. Commanding them will be
Jedi Master Nejaa Halcyon–hand-picked by the Council for the do-or-die
mission. And at his side, skilled young starfighter pilot Anakin
Skywalker, a promising young Jedi Padawan eager to be freed of the
bonds of apprenticeship–and to be awarded the title of Jedi Knight.
Shoulder to shoulder with a rogue Republic army officer and his battlehardened crew, a hulking Rondian mercenary with an insatiable taste
for combat, and a duo of ready-for-anything soldiers, the Jedi
generals take to the skies and the punishing desert terrain of
occupied Praesitlyn–to bring the battle to the Separatist forces.
Already outnumbered and outgunned, when confronted with an enemy
ultimatum that could lead to the massacre of innocents, they may also
be out of options. Unless Anakin Skywalker can strike a crucial
balance between the wisdom born of the Force . . . and the instincts
of a born warrior. Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
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last thirty years!

Caine Black Knife
In the aftermath of the Trojan War, Barra the Pict, an axe-wielding
mercenary from the North, joins battle against an evil necromancer who
threatens to unleash an army of the undead upon the busy port city of
Tyre. Reprint.

Wild Space
“The Jedi are keepers of the peace. We are not soldiers.”—MACE WINDU,
Star Wars: Episode II: Attack of the Clones Mace Windu is a living
legend: Jedi Master, senior member of the Jedi Council, skilled
diplomat, devastating fighter. Some say he is the deadliest man alive.
But he is a man of peace—and for the first time in a thousand years,
the galaxy is at war. Now, following the momentous events climaxing in
the Battle of Geonosis, Master Mace Windu must undertake a perilous
homecoming to his native world—to defuse a potentially catastrophic
crisis for the Republic . . . and to confront a terrifying mystery
with dire personal consequences. The jungle planet of Haruun Kal, the
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homeworld Mace barely remembers, has become a battleground in the
increasing hostilities between the Republic and the renegade
Separatist movement. The Jedi Council has sent Depa Billaba—Mace’s
former Padawan and fellow Council member—to Haruun Kal to train the
local tribesmen as a guerilla resistance force, to fight against the
Separatists who control the planet and its strategic star system with
their droid armies. But now the Separatists have pulled back, and Depa
has not returned. The only clue to her disappearance is a cryptic
recording left at the scene of a brutal massacre: a recording that
hints of madness and murder, and the darkness in the jungle . . . a
recording in Depa’s own voice. Mace Windu trained her. Only he can
find her. Only he can learn what has changed her. Only he can stop
her. Jedi were never intended to be soldiers. But now they have no
choice. Mace must journey alone into the most treacherous jungle in
the galaxy—and into his own heritage. He will leave behind the
Republic he serves, the civilization he believes in, everything but
his passion for peace and his devotion to his former Padawan. And he
will learn the terrible price that must be paid, when keepers of the
peace are forced to make war. . . . Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe,
and over half a dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars
books of the last thirty years!
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Revenge of the Sith: Star Wars: Episode III
Twenty-seven years ago, they said Hari Michaelson didn't have a
chance. He was just a loser, a street criminal from a disgraced
family. He'd never make anything of himself. They were wrong. He made
himself into Caine: Killer. Superstar. Hero . . . THE BLADE OF
TYSHALLE Six years ago, Ma'elkoth--a god of Overworld--held Pallas Ril
in his merciless grip. Earth's ruling elite wanted her dead. Caine
swore he would save her. They said he didn't have a chance. They were
wrong. He sacrificed his career as Caine to crush Pallas Ril's enemies
and bring her home. Now Hari Michaelson is the only man who stands
between the soulless corporate masters of Earth and the green hills of
Overworld. Caine's victory over Ma'elKoth opened a door between the
worlds, and the faceless masses of Earth are killing everything he
loves. Enemies old and new array themselves against him. And Hari's
not even Caine anymore. He's just one man--alone, half-crippled,
powerless. They say he doesn't have a chance. They are wrong . . .

Lost Tribe of the Sith
BONUS: This short story features an exclusive author interview—plus an
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excerpt from Steven Barnes’ Star Wars novel, The Cestus Deception.
WHAT LIES BENEATH Dispatched as a Republic envoy to the Outer Rim
planet Ord Cestus—in a bid to halt the sale of potentially deadly “biodroids” to the Confederacy—Obi-Wan Kenobi finds himself enlisted in a
mission more desperate, and dangerous, than diplomatic. The once selfcontained world has long since been co-opted by unscrupulous
offworlders, whose plunder of a vital natural resource has enabled the
rise of a powerful corporation that controls the economy. Ord Cestus’s
native population, the X’Ting, are now mere second-class citizens in
their own society. Enter the Jedi Knight, with news that a legal
technicality has turned the tables—and the corrupt forces with a
stranglehold on Ord Cestus are now at the mercy of the X’Ting.
Circumstances, however, are more dire than the Republic suspected. In
the wake of a devastating plague, the X’Ting’s benevolent rulers are
dead, and the once tightly knit race has splintered into battling
factions. Reunification can only come with the rise of new royals,
whom all X’Ting are bound by blood to serve. But the eggs that will
spawn those sovereigns lie out of reach, secured in a secret chamber
and booby-trapped by those whose knowledge died with them in the
plague. Now, to salvage a people’s destiny, Obi-Wan will risk a
veritable descent into hell: braving the unknown horrors in the
forgotten depths of an alien world, on a perilous quest from which
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none who went before have ever returned.

Luke Skywalker and the Shadows of Mindor
This is the era of Luke Skywalker's legacy: the Jedi Master has
unified the order into a cohesive group of powerful Jedi Knights.
However, as this era begins, planetary interests threaten to disrupt
this time of relative peace and Luke is plagued by visions of an
approaching darkness. Melding the galaxy into one cohesive political
whole after the savage war with the Yuuzhan Vong is not the easiest
task, and already some worlds are chafing under the demands of the new
government. Civil war may be brewing, and the Skywalker-Solo clan find
that they might not all be on the same side. Meanwhile, evil is rising
again--out of the best intentions--and it looks like the legacy of the
Skywalkers may come full circle

Irish Red
The Death Star, the Empire's ultimate weapon, is nearing completion,
and the Rebel Alliance may be doomed. Enter Jyn Erso, daughter of the
Death Star's reluctant creator, who desperately seeks to save her
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father from Imperial control. On her quest, she'll join forces with
Rebel spy Cassian Andor, reprogrammed Imperial droid K-2SO, and other
supporters of the Rebel cause, only to discover that their goals may
differ crucially from her own. It all culminates in a saga-defining
showdown on the tropical planet Scarif, with Jyn and her friends
attempting to steal the Death Star's plans and keep hope for the
Rebellion alive, leading directly into the iconic opening scene of
Star Wars: A New Hope.

The Hidden Past
Chosen by fatetempted by evilthese are the early adventures of Anakin
Skywalker, written by the best-selling author of JEDI APPRENTICE Set
between Episode I and Episode II, JEDI QUEST traces the emergence and
education of Anakin Skywalker as a young Jedi devoted to the Force -and tempted by its dark side.

Jedi Trial: Star Wars Legends
HEROES DIE But Caine's no hero. He's an assassin. Renowned throughout
the land of Ankhana as the Blade of Tyshalle, Caine has killed his
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share of monarchs and commoners, villains and heroes. He is
relentless, unstoppable, simply the best there is at what he does. He
is free. At home on Earth, Caine is Hari Michaelson, a superstar whose
adventures command an audience of billions. Yet he is shackled by a
rigid caste society, bound to ignore the grim fact that men die on a
far-off world for the entertainment of his own planet--bound to keep
his rage in check. But now Michaelson has crossed the line. His
estranged wife, Pallas Rill, has mysteriously disappeared in the slums
of Ankhana. To save her, he must confront the greatest challenge of
his life: a lethal game of cat and mouse with the most treacherous
rulers of two worlds. Matthew Woodring Stover has created a
spectacular, page-turning epic where a Jackal-type assassin maneuvers
through a vivid Tolkienesque world. With a plot as driven as its main
character and drawn against a setting as vivid as the very best in
fantasy, Heroes Die is a brilliant feat of the imagination.

Darth Bane
Anakin Skywalker searches for the evil Darth Sidious, struggles with
his duty as a Jedi Knight and role as the secret husband of Senator
Padme Amidala, and strives to eliminate all resistance to the Empire
in his new role as Darth Vader.
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Star Wars, the Old Republic
After the capture of Coruscant, Jedi Knight Jacen Solo remains alive
and in the care of a mysterious being, while the galaxy waits in fear,
believing that there is now nothing to stop their enemies, the Yuuzhan
Vong.

Honor Among Thieves
A latest entry in the best-selling series that began with Path of
Destruction and Rule of Two finds Darth Bane suffering the effects of
using the dark side, doubting his apprentice for her apparent lack of
ambition and pursuing an artifact with the power of granting
immortality.

Star Wars: Rogue One Graphic Novel Adaptation
Mike, son of Big Red, finally proves he has the ability and instinct
of his famous father.

Vortex
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In Book Six of the bestselling nine-book Star Wars Fate of the Jedi
series, the suspense crescendoes as the Skywalkers and their
treacherous Sith allies race against time to discover the origins of
the mysterious Force-entity known as Abeloth. When they begin to
uncover secrets better kept hidden from mortal minds, no one is
surprised to see the uneasy partnership erupt into violence. But they
are surprised at where the investigation leads: to the home of the
reclusive Fallanassi, who may hold in their hands the future of the
Jedi Order itself.

Star Wars: Clone Wars Gambit - Siege
The Clone Wars have exploded across the galaxy as Republic forces and
Separatists struggle to gain the upper hand. But while the Jedi
generals work tirelessly to defeat Count Dooku and his rebels, Supreme
Chancellor Palpatine is hatching his own dark victory plans. The
Separatists have launched a sneak attack on Coruscant. Obi-Wan Kenobi,
wounded in battle, insists that Anakin Skywalker and his rookie
Padawan Ahsoka leave on a risky mission against General Grievous. But
when Senator Bail Organa reveals some explosive intelligence that
could turn the tide of war in the Republic's favor, the Jedi Master
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agrees to accompany him to an obscure planet on the Outer Rim to
verify the facts. What Obi-Wan and Bail don't realize is that they're
walking into a deadly trap concocted by Palpatine. And by the time
they find out, escape may not be an option. Inspired by the fulllength animated feature film Star Wars: The Clone Wars and the brandnew TV series, these thrilling adventures are filled with provocative,
never-before-revealed insights into the characters of Obi-Wan, Anakin,
Padme, Yoda, Count Dooku, and many other Star Wars favourites.

Jericho Moon
Master Mace Windu returns to his Separatist-occupied homeworld to
investigate the disappearance of his former Padawan, Depa Billaba, who
had been working as an undercover agent.

Star Wars: Shatterpoint
The heroine of the Battle of Tyre, mercenary Barra the Pict, signs on
for a rescue mission in the deserts of Canaan lured by the promise of
rich rewards for the rescue of the Prince of Jebusai
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Star Wars: The Last Jedi (Legends)
At the time of Prince Xizor's fall, bounty hunters Boba Fett, Bossk,
and Dengar wage war for control of the underworld

Lost at the Con
An exciting new era of Star Wars history is about to begin--as fantasy
and science fiction's most acclaimed authors propel the legendary epic
into the next millennium, introducing us to a rich cast of characters
that features old favorites--Luke Skywalker, Han Solo, and Leia Organa
Solo--along with the next generation of Jedi and never-before seen
creatures, droids, and deadly agents of darkness. In Vector Prime, the
launch novel for this thrilling new saga, New York Times bestselling
author R. A. Salvatore takes the Star Wars universe to previously
unscaled heights of action and imagination, expanding the beloved
story of a galaxy far, far away . . . Twenty-one years have passed
since the heroes of the Rebel Alliance destroyed the Death Star,
breaking the power of the Emperor. Since then, the New Republic has
valiantly struggled to maintain peace and prosperity among the peoples
of the galaxy. But unrest has begun to spread; tensions erupt in
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outbreaks of rebellion that, if unchecked, threaten to destroy the
Republic's tenuous reign. Into this volatile atmosphere comes Nom
Anor, a charismatic firebrand who heats passions to the boiling point,
sowing seeds of dissent for his own dark motives. In an effort to
avert a catastrophic civil war, Leia travels with her daughter Jaina,
her sister-in-law Mara Jade Skywalker, and the loyal protocol droid
C-3PO, to conduct face-to-face diplomatic negotiations with Nom Anor.
But he proves resistant to Leia's entreaties--and, far more
inexplicably, within the Force, where a being should be, was . . .
blank space. Meanwhile, Luke is plagued by reports of rogue Jedi
Knights who are taking the law into their own hands. And so he
wrestles with a dilemma: Should he attempt, in this climate of
mistrust, to reestablish the legendary Jedi Council? As the Jedi and
the Republic focus on internal struggles, a new threat surfaces,
unnoticed, beyond the farthest reaches of the Outer Rim. An enemy
appears from outside known space, bearing weapons and technology
unlike anything New Republic scientists have ever seen. Suddenly Luke,
Mara, Leia, Han Solo, and Chewbacca--along with the Solo children--are
thrust again into battle, to defend the freedom so many have fought
and died for. But this time, all their courage, sacrifice, and even
the power of the Force itself may not be enough. . . . Features a
bonus section following the novel that includes a primer on the Star
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Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen excerpts from some of
the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!

The Trail of the Jedi
The Battle of Mindor, where the forces of the New Republic, led by
Luke Skywalker, take on the Black Stormtroopers, led by Lord
Shadowspawn, self-styled new Emperor of the galaxy. What Luke
Skywalker, Princess Leia, Han, Solo, Chewbacca, C-3P0, R2-D2, Lando
Calrissian, and the pilots of Rogue Squadron don't realize is that the
Battle of Mindor is a trap devised just for them - a diabolical
attempt by Lord Shadowspawn to do away with the heroes of the New
Republic so that he can crush the upstarts and restore the Empire with himself at the helm. But Lord Shadowspawn has underestimated the
bravery and resourcefulness of his enemies

No Prisoners
Following an ambush by the Jedis, Sith Yaru Korsin fights a mutiny led
by his own brother, leaving him no choice but to flee with the
remaining loyal Siths to the outskirts of an unknown planet where they
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face plagues and predators.

Shatterpoint
Qui-Gon Jinn, a Jedi Master, has difficulty training young Obi-Wan
Kenobi, because he can't forget the betrayal by his first apprentice,
Xanatos.

George Lucas
The Hive: Star Wars Legends (Short Story)
In the midst of the Clone Wars, Master Mace Windu returns to his
Separatist-occupied homeworld, where his former Padawan, Depa Billaba,
has been working as an undercover agent. But Depa hasn't been
reporting in lately, and Republic intelligence has been gathering
disturbing hints of bloody ambushes and terror-strikes in the deep
outback. Mace trained Depa--he knows that no one but he can hope to
even reach her, let alone save her from the darkness
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The Master of Disguise
A prequel to the upcoming multi-player online game follows a
smuggler's discovery of a rich treasure that sparks a competition
involving the Republic, the Empire, the Hutts and the Jedi High
Council, all of whom are manipulated by an enigmatic spy. Video game
tie-in.

Star Wars
Knowing that Obi-Wan Kenobi did not choose Anakin as an apprentice,
Anakin is beginning to doubt his Master's commitment in this second
volume of the Jedi Quest series. With this in mind, Master and
apprentice head out on a training exercise that turns into a struggle
to survive. When they discover that bounty hunters have been hired to
capture the Jedi, Obi-Wan and Anakin must avoid the traps and
ambushesand discover who is behind the deadly Jedi hunt.

No Prisoners: Star Wars Legends (The Clone Wars)
Han Solo and his new friends embark on a daring rescue mission just
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after the destruction of the first Death Star.

Star Wars
Ever since Emperor Palpatine's Order 66--which called for the
execution of all Jedi--Jax Pavan is the last Knight around to fight
the dark side of the Force. Together with his droid I-5, Jax has
eluded Vader time and again, all the while wreaking havoc against the
Empire through the underground resistance on Coruscant. But now the
Rebel's leader on the city-planet has been captured, and it's up to
the Last Jedi to ride againpossibly for one final adventure.

Traitor
The second installment of a two-book Obi-Wan Kenobi and Anakin
Skywalker adventure, set against the backdrop of the Clone Wars! ObiWan Kenobi and Anakin Skywalker are trapped on the Separatist
controlled planet Lanteeb, on the run from General Lok Durd and his
droid army. After being forced to abandon their jerry-rigged groundcar
they continue on foot, hunted, as they try to find a safe place to
hide and regroup before escaping the planet altogether. Eventually
Page 20/29

Access PDF Shatterpoint Star Wars Clone Wars
they seek shelter in a remote Lanteeban village, but the Separatists
track them down. Now they're under siegeand the little time they've
bought themselves is running out.

The Dark Rival
In the midst of the Clone Wars, Master Mace Windu returns to his
Separatist-occupied homeworld, where his former Padawan, Depa Billaba,
has been working as an undercover agent. But Depa hasn't been
reporting in lately, and Republic intelligence has been gathering
disturbing hints of bloody ambushes and terror-strikes in the deep
outback. Mace trained Depa--he knows that no one but he can hope to
even reach her, let alone save her from the darkness

Star Wars: Jedi Quest: The Way of the Apprentice
In Heroes Die and Blade of Tyshalle, Matthew Stover created a new kind
of fantasy novel, and a new kind of hero to go with it: Caine, a
street thug turned superstar, battling in a future where reality shows
take place in another dimension, on a world where magic exists and
gods are up close and personal. In that beautiful, savage land, Caine
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is an assassin without peer, a living legend born from one of the
highest-rated reality shows ever made. That season, Caine almost
single-handedly defeated–and all but exterminated–the fiercest of all
tribes: the Black Knives. But the shocking truth of what really took
place during that blood-drenched adventure has never been revealed . .
. until now. Thirty years later, Caine returns to the scene of his
greatest triumph–some would say greatest crime–at the request of his
adopted brother Orbek, the last of the true Black Knives. But where
Caine goes, danger follows, and he soon finds himself back in familiar
territory: fighting for his life against impossible odds, with the
fate of two worlds hanging in the balance. Just the way Caine likes
it. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Heroes Die
The essential biography of the influential and beloved filmmaker
George Lucas. On May 25, 1977, a problem-plagued, budget-straining
independent science-fiction film opened in a mere thirty-two American
movie theaters. Conceived, written, and directed by a little-known
filmmaker named George Lucas, the movie originally called The Star
Wars quickly drew blocks-long lines, bursting box-office records and
ushering in a new way for movies to be made, marketed, and
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merchandised. It is now one of the most adored-and successful-movie
franchises of all time. Now, the author of the bestselling biography
Jim Henson delivers a long-awaited, revelatory look into the life and
times of the man who created Luke Skywalker, Han Solo, and Indiana
Jones. If Star Wars wasn't game-changing enough, Lucas went on to
create another blockbuster series with Indiana Jones, and he
completely transformed the world of special effects and the way movies
sound. His innovation and ambition forged Pixar and Lucasfilm,
Industrial Light & Magic, and THX sound. Lucas's colleagues and
competitors offer tantalizing glimpses into his life. His entire
career has been stimulated by innovators including Steven Spielberg
and Francis Ford Coppola, actors such as Harrison Ford, and the very
technologies that enabled the creation of his films-and allowed him to
keep tinkering with them long after their original releases. Like his
unforgettable characters and stories, his influence is unmatched.

Shatterpoint: Star Wars Legends
The Clone Wars rage on. As insurgent Separatists fight furiously to
wrest control of the galaxy from the Republic, Supreme Chancellor
Palpatine cunningly manipulates both sides for his own sinister
purposes. Torrent Company’s Captain Rex agrees to temporarily relieve
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Anakin Skywalker of Ahsoka, his ubiquitous–and insatiably
curious–Padawan, by bringing her along on a routine three-day
shakedown cruise aboard Captain Gilad Pellaeon’s newly refitted
assault ship. But the training run becomes an active–and
dangerous–rescue mission when Republic undercover agent Hallena Devis
goes missing in the middle of a Separatist invasion. Dispatched to a
distant world to aid a local dictator facing a revolution, Hallena
finds herself surrounded by angry freedom fighters and questioning the
Republic’s methods–and motives. Summoned to rescue the missing
operative who is also his secret love, Pellaeon–sworn to protect the
Republic over all–is torn between duty and desire. And Ahsoka, sent in
with Rex and six untested clone troopers to extract Hallena,
encounters a new and different Jedi philosophy, which shakes the
foundation of her upbringing to the core. As danger and intrigue
intensify, the loyalties and convictions of all involved will be
tested. . . . Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!

Shatterpoint
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This first volume in the Jedi Quest series begins an adventure that
takes place between Episode I: The Phantom Menace and Episode II:
Attack of the Clones. Strong in the ways of the Force, fourteen-yearold Anakin Skywalker is an ideal Jedi apprentice. But despite his
legendary piloting and lightsaber skills, he has much to learn from
Jedi Master Obi-Wan Kenobi. When Obi-Wan and Anakin are separated
during a mission, Anakin and the other apprentices—including his
rival—must work together to survive.

Blood Metal Bone
Obi-Wan Kenobi and Anakin Skywalker embark on a mission to uncover the
wearabouts of the evil Sith Lord, Darth Sidious, only to become
trapped in a labyrinthine web of lies, betrayal, and intrigue.

Betrayal
The turning point for the entire Star Wars saga is at hand After years
of civil war, the Separatists have battered the already faltering
Republic nearly to the point of collapse. On Coruscant, the Senate
watches anxiously as Supreme Chancellor Palpatine aggressively strips
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away more and more constitutional liberties in the name of
safeguarding the Republic. Yoda, Mace Windu, and their fellow Masters
grapple with the Chancellor’ s disturbing move to assume control of
the Jedi Council. And Anakin Skywalker, the prophesied Chosen One,
destined to bring balance to the Force, is increasingly consumed by
his fear that his secret love, Senator Padmé Amidala, will die. As the
combat escalates across the galaxy, the stage is set for an explosive
endgame: Obi-Wan undertakes a perilous mission to destroy the dreaded
Separatist military leader General Grievous. Palpatine, eager to
secure even greater control, subtly influences public opinion to turn
against the Jedi. And a conflicted Anakin–tormented by unspeakable
visions– edges dangerously closer to the brink of a galaxy-shaping
decision. It remains only for Darth Sidious, whose shadow looms ever
larger, to strike the final staggering blow against the Republic . . .
and to ordain a fearsome new Sith Lord: Darth Vader. Based on the
screenplay of the eagerly anticipated final film in George Lucas’s
epic saga, bestselling Star Wars author Matthew Stover’s novel
crackles with action, captures the iconic characters in all their
complexity, and brings a space opera masterpiece full circle in
stunning style. Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
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last thirty years!
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